Nov. 29, 1959 Princeton

Dear Prof. Ferrater Mora,

- 1) I am sorry to learn that the <u>Unamuno</u> has been rejected by Columbia Press. However if you are at all interested I think we might send the completed Manuscript to California U. Press as they seem to be still interested. I enclose the last letter I have from them.
- 2) Here are the last three chapters. I hope you will rework and correct them and return them to me again for final revision as you feel the need. Then I would like the whole MS to work on as a whole, perhaps at Xmas vacation.
- 3) I have had to have two of the chapter (III, IV) typed as I have not had time to do it myself. At .50 per page it has come to \$22.50 and I wonder if you could advance me that amount against anything I may make on the translation when it is published.

Un abrazo cordial de

Philip W Silver 402-A Butler Ave. Princeton. N.J.